
Subject: Re: Enhancing project templates (upt files)
Posted by Werner on Thu, 21 Sep 2006 09:25:59 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

When working on the project template documentation, I noticed that the "Console application (no
U++)" template defines a non-standard main function:

The standard requires main() to return an int.

Furthermore the standard requires the strings to which argv[] points not to be constant.

Last but not least "stdio.h" should be "<iostream>".

After all, if somebody exploits TheIDE to write plain C++ programs, he or she should get the plain
standard.  

Werner
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